
 
 
 
 

Mobile Transit Management d/b/a The Wave Transit System 
 

WEBSITE UPGRADE-REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

Project Number: WTS-08-21A-17 
 
Mobile Transit Management d/b/a/ The Wave Transit System is seeking a Web 
Development Agency to update and rebrand the website’s navigation and 
functionalities. This will be a three (3) year contract with two (2) one year options.  
 
 
A Pre-bid conference is scheduled for Wednesday, August 30, 2017, 10:00a.m.  
at The Wave Transit System (Conference Room), 1224 W. I-65 Service Road, 
South, Mobile, Alabama 36609. 
  
The Bid Opening is scheduled for Wednesday, September 20, 2017, 10:00a.m. 
at The Wave Transit System, 1224 West I-65 Service Road South, Mobile, 
Alabama 36609. All times refer to Central Standard Time (CST).  
 
A copy of the Bid Package can be obtained at either of the following locations: 
 

The Wave Transit System-Beltline Office 
1224 W. I-65 Service Road, South, Mobile, Alabama 36609 

 
The Wave Transit System-GM&O Transportation Center 

110 Beauregard Street, Suite 104, Mobile, Alabama 36602 
 

Or by visiting the website at www.thewavetransit.com 
 
For additional information contact Gerald E. Alfred, Director of Planning & Capital 
Projects at 251-338-0100 or via email at galfred@thewavetransit.com. 
 
The Wave Transit System reserves the right to reject any and all proposals 
without cause or make awards based on the quality of proposals and in the best 
interest of The Wave Transit System.  
 
 
 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBE’s) are encouraged to Apply 

http://www.thewavetransit.com/

